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Chairman’s Report  

This year has gone so fast. It seems such a short time ago that we were at our last AGM and Awards Night. 

As I stated at the start of my role as Chairman, I didn’t apply for this but I hope I have done the position 

justice so far and I would like to thank the BoD for helping me get through this first year. 

This year we have been able to share Judges from around the world with other Clubs like NZCF and several 

Clubs in Australia.  We hope you have all enjoyed their input into our shows.  Let’s hope we are able to do 

the same for the next show season.  Thank you to Christine Tracey for making sure all our Judges are well 

fed.   

Again we need to thank our Sponsors; Petware; Purr Kitty, Mars, donations that were made to Karnak, and 

last but not least Hannah Grant & TITAN Containers. Hannah does a wonderful job of making sure the 

container gets to where it is meant to be on time. Thank you Hannah. 

It is a huge struggle to find venues that are not priced out of our budget for shows. As most halls are 

booked on Sundays by Churches we struggle to find them. If you are able to help in any way with 

reasonable suggestions then please contact the Show Organiser as soon as possible with this information 

so we can look into it.  It is not an easy task to set up and take down our shows so I would really like to 

thank everyone that has helped throughout the year. Any help is gratefully accepted. 

Registration has been kept busy again this year. Sandi is doing a good job with this and also Membership. 

I’m sorry to say some of our Members have been ill lately. We wish them well and a very speedy recovery. 

Our Awards night is coming up. Hope you will all come and join us. We always seem to have a great night. 

As the breeding season is starting I wish you all well with your little fur babies and hope to see a lot of them 

when our show Season starts in March. 

May I wish you all a very safe and happy Christmas and New Year and look forward to catching up again in 

2019.  

 


